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State of Floricia 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE: August 19, 1999 
TO: 
FROM: Jim Breman, Division of Electric & Gas 

Grace Jaye, Division of Legal Services 
RE: Withdrawal of Recommendation filed in Docket No. 990667-E1 

BlancaBay6, Director Division of Records 

We are requesting withdrawal of the Recommendation in Docket No. 990667-EI, Petition by Gulf 
Power Company for Approval of Plant Smith Sodium Injection System as New Program for Cost 
Recovery Through Environmental Cost Recovery Clause. It has come to our attention that the 
recommendation needs modification to clarify the process for approval of programs for recovery 
through the Environmental Clause. 
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